
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 17 AUGUST –TWENTIETH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME - YEAR C - YEAR OF ST LUKE – DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 4 
10.30am Mass – Jean Reynolds - <> - 6.30pm Mass – Priest’s Intention 

JUBILEE YEAR 1850-2025 

This year we joyfully celebrate the Jubilee Year of St George's Church making 175 years of faith and service in our 
community.  We give thanks to God for all who have built and nurtured our parish through the generations. 

Let us continue to live our mission with faith, hope and love for many years to come. 

Mon    NO MASS 

Tue  St John Eudes, Priest  
9.00am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer,10.00am Mass 

 

Wed  St  Bernard, Abbot and Doctor of the Church 
9.00am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer,10.00am Mass 

 

Thu  St Pius X, Pope  
9.00am Exposition of  the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer,10.00am Mass Teresa Gilmour 

Fri  Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
9.00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer, 10.0am Mass  

 

Sat  St Rose of Lima, Virgin  9.00am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, 
9.40am Morning Prayer, 10.00am Mass 

 

This week marks one year since the passing of our dear parishioner, Jean Reynolds.  We lovingly remember Jean and give thanks for 
her life among us.  Please keep her family in your prayers, asking the Lord to comfort them with his peace and hope. 
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WELCOME TO ALL: If you are visiting York, we hope you enjoy your time here. If you are new to the parish or would like to be 
involved in parish activities please make yourself known to Fr Jo Michael or to our Welcomers on the door. 
 

INSPIRATIONAL STUDY DAY FOR MINISTERS OF THE WORD AND 

HOLY COMMUNION: Saturday 20 September at The Spa 
Conference Centre, Scarborough beginning with Registration 
at 9.20am and ending with Mass mid-afternoon.  It will be led 
by Monsignor Gerard Robinson VG and Fr Tony Currer of the 
Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle who was until recently a 
member of the Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian 
Unity, working at the Vatican. 

 Serving as a Reader or a Eucharistic Minister is a great 
privilege, a way to honour God by sharing your time, faith and 
talents with the community. If you feel called to this sacred 
service, please speak to Fr Jo Michael. Your 'YES' to the Lord 
can bless many. 

 All Ministers are expected to attend a study day each year, 
this is the only one in our diocese this year.  PLEASE REGISTER 
WITH ANN THIS WEEKEND.  Details of return coaches from 
York nearer the time. There is no parking at The Spa. 

YORK HOSPITAL CHAPLAINCY: There is a Catholic chaplain on 
call 24/7 for emergency calls only, not for pastoral visits.  
Contact through hospital switchboard 01904 631313.   

  CHALLENGES: We all know that times are hard and money can 
be very tight for some families and individuals. If you, or 
someone you know, is struggling financially then St George’s 
SVP may be able to help. Please speak in confidence to 
Fr Jo Michael.  

ST. GEORGE’S CATHOLIC CHURCH, 
9 PEEL STREET 
YORK, YO1 9PZ.  Tel 01904 623728 
Website: stgeorgeschurch-york.org.uk 
Email: stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeyork 

 

SUNDAY MASS 10.30am and 6.30pm 
Confessions after all Masses in the Sacristy 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 10.30am Mass 
Adoration after Saturday Mass/First Friday Mass 

Safeguarding: psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk 
 Middlesbrough Diocese Charity reg. no 233748 

 

 

PARISH PRIEST: FR JO MICHAEL 

FAIRTRADE STALL: After both Masses TODAY. 

SVP RAFFLE TICKETS: Thank you to everyone who bought SVP 
Raffle Tickets at Mass recently. Through your generosity we 
raised a total of £227 for the SVP to continue doing its great 
work - "Turning Concern into Action". 

SAVE THE DATE - SVP ANNUAL OUTING: This year’s trip is on 
Thursday 18 September with the venue to be confirmed 
shortly. This free day is open to all parishioners and includes 
return coach travel and lunch.  More details in future weeks. 

CONFIRMATION: If your child is in Year 8 and above and has not 
yet received the Sacrament of Confirmation, you are invited to 
enrol them for this important step in their journey of faith. 
Please speak to Fr Jo Michael. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY SESSIONS have now taken a summer 
break until Sunday 7 September. Please take the ‘LOOK’ 
leaflet at the back of church, for your child, it will keep them 
occupied. The Liturgy team wishes the parents and children a 
safe and wonderful summer holiday. 

JUBILEE OF SOCIAL JUSTICE/CARITAS SOCIAL ACTION 
NETWORK: Saturday 20 September, Liverpool Metropolitan 
Cathedral.  Mass at 12noon followed by light lunch and Social 
Action Exhibition and reflections from leaders in Catholic 
Social Action.  For more information or to enquire about 
having a stall at the exhibition please contact 
bernadette.durcan@csan.org.uk  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THOUGHT FROM THICKET – 17 August: “Don’t be troubled when you are occupied like you are now. You can pray to God while 
working, it’s enough to think of Him. Then all becomes sweet and easy since you're not working alone, since Jesus is there.”  

(St Elizabeth of the Trinity)  http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org    facebook@thicketpriorycarmel 
 
 
 
 
  

WELCOME TO ALL: If you are visiting York, we hope you enjoy your time here. If you are new to the parish or would like to be 
involved in parish activities please make yourself known to Fr Jo Michael or to our Welcomers on the door. 

 

mailto:stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk
mailto:psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk
mailto:bernadette.durcan@csan.org.uk
http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org/

